
Nursery - Curriculum Map

English Maths

Understanding
the World –

The Natural World
&

Past and Present

Understanding
the World –

People, Culture and
Communities.

Festivals/ traditions

Expressive
Arts and
Design –

Creating with
Materials

PE PSHCE

Autumn

Down the Farm

Rosie’s Walk

Colours
Matching by shape,
size and colour

Sorting by size, colour
and shape

Identify and name
different features of a
farm environment.

Family experiences and
history

Harvest
Halloween

Exploring autumn
And seasonal change

Painting nursery rhyme
portraits, self portraits and

animal pictures.

Use IT & paint

Stop start games
spatial awareness

Moving and avoiding
obstacles. Children
new to the hall space

Being me in my
world

Beary Busy Brown Bear

The Robin with the Red Vest

Numbers 1 & 2 –
counting, subitising
and recognising the

numeral.
Pattern making

Explore autumn
seasonal changes in

the local area.
Exploring different

materials

Divali
Remembrance Day

Bonfire Night
Christmas

Diva lamps
Painting bears
Making masks

Kandinsky – Tree art
Christmas songs

Walking 1
Spatial awareness,
walking in different
directions, following
instructions, follow a
route and different

speeds

Celebrating
differences

Spring

Snowy Days

Traditional
Tales

Numbers 3, 4 & 5
counting, subitising
and recognising the
numeral. 1-1 counting
Composition of 4 & 5

Share experiences of
how the change in

weather makes us feel

Chinese New Year
Valentine’s Day

Nursery Rhymes
Icy pictures – Jack
Frost Threading
Junk Modelling

Paper plate penguins

Dance

Chinese dragon
Dance

Cinderella Ball - waltz

Dream and
Goals

Greedy
Animals

Dear Zoo

Consolidate 1-5
Number 6 - counting,

subitising and
recognising numeral.
Basic height, length,
mass and capacity

Know that there are
different countries in
the world and talk

about the animals that live
there

Life cycles

Shrove Tuesday
World Book Day
Mother’s Day

Easter

Songs / rhymes from
different countries
Animal collage

pictures
Roy Lichtenstein –

Girl / Boy in the mirror

Moving as zoo
Animals

Small apparatus

Healthy me

Summer

Dinosaurs

Dinosaur Roar

More than / fewer
than One more one

less
2D and 3D shape.
Revisit pattern

Look at different
terrains in the school

environment and where
creatures live.
Planting seeds

How do we celebrate St
George’s Day

&
Eid-ul-Fitr

Using instruments
Various media to

create dinosaur art.
Junk modelling

Dance

Dinosaurs movements

Athletics

Relationships

Under the Sea

Bright Stanley

Fish who could
Wish

Revisit composition of
number 1-5

Order events in a day
Positional language

Consolidation

Identify the different
features of under the

sea.
Respect and care for

the natural environment

Father’s Day
&

Eid ul Adha

Performing rhymes
and songs to an

audience
Vincent van Gogh –
Vase with Twelve

Sunflowers
Under the sea crafts

Ball control games
and ball skills

Changing
me



(Little People, Big Dreams: italics)


